
 

 

Plexconcil circular dated 15.04.2020 

 

 

To 

ALL THE MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

 

Subject : Manner of Continuation of MEIS for shipments on or after 01.04.2020 and Introduction of the 
RoDTEP scheme 

 

 

We wish to inform you that O/o. DGFT has issued Trade Notice no. 03/2020-21 dated 15.04.2020 
regarding the manner of Continuation of Merchandise Exports from India Scheme (MEIS) for 
shipments on or after 01.04.2020 and Introduction of the Remission of Duties and Taxes on Exported 
Products (RoDTEP) Scheme. 

 

Under the said Trade notice following clarifications are given with regard to MEIS and RODTEP 
Scheme :-  

 

a) Benefits under MEIS for any item/tariff line /HS Code currently listed in Appendix 3B, Table 2 
(MEIS Schedule) will be available only up to 31.12.2020; 

 

b) Prior to 31.12.2020, as and when an item/tariff line/HS code is notified to be covered under 
RoDTEP Scheme, it would at the same time be removed from coverage under MEIS; 



 

c) Detailed operational framework for the Scheme for Remission of Duties and Taxes on Exported 
Products (RoDTEP) will be notified separately in consultation with the Department of Revenue, 
Ministry of Finance. 

 

 

For more detail, please download the Trade notice available at ……….. 

http://dgft.gov.in/sites/default/files/Trade%20Notice%2003%2015%20April%202020.pdf 

 

 

This is for your information. 

 

Best regards 

 

Plexconcil Team 

 

http://dgft.gov.in/sites/default/files/Trade%20Notice%2003%2015%20April%202020.pdf

